
Iowa Mutual honored by Five-Star Company of the Year award 
A note from Iowa Mutual President Georgia Puls 
 
Our independent agency partners play a vital role in providing outstanding service to our 
policyholders. That’s why Iowa Mutual Insurance Co. is extremely honored to be selected as 
the Independent Insurance Agents of Nebraska’s Five-Star Company of the Year and 
thankful to all of the Trusted Choice agencies that nominated Iowa Mutual for this 
wonderful award. 
 
This is a people business, and we’re honored to have such great people serving our 
policyholders. I’ve had the pleasure of getting to know many of the agents representing 
Iowa Mutual during my 18-year career with the company. I started as an underwriter for 
the state of Illinois and then Nebraska and have enjoyed getting to know so many of you on 
a personal level. 
 
We are committed to serving policyholders in their home communities, which is only made 
possible by continuously strengthening relationships with exceptional agency partners. 
Policyholders look to you because you know their community like no one else. You know 
their family like no one else. And, most of all, you know their insurance needs like no one 
else. If you’re interested in partnering with us to serve your clients, please contact Megan 
Rettig at 614-225-8389 or Megan.Rettig@motoristsgroup.com. 
 
The foundation of our success has always been “Built on Relationships, Dedicated to 
Service.” We are committed to providing the highest quality service in our industry, and 
this award is an important milestone on our journey toward that goal. Once again, I would 
like to thank the Nebraska Trusted Choice agencies for this honor. 
 
Georgia Puls, President - Iowa Mutual Insurance Co. 
 

 
IIAN Vice President Mike Jones, left, and President Phil Winkelmann, right, 
congratulate Iowa Mutual President Georgia Puls, center, along with Motorists 
CEO Dave Kaufmann and COO Charlie Stapleton - at IIAN’s Annual Awards 
Luncheon October 2 in Lincoln. 


